




NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
2021 ELK CREEK CSD CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT 

THE CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT CONTAINS IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER  

The ECCSD 2021 Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) is now available.  The CCR is 
an annual water quality report that the Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA) requires the 
ECCSD to provide you with.  The purpose of the CCR is to raise customers’ 
awareness of the quality of their drinking water, where their drinking water comes 
from, what it takes to deliver water to their homes, and the importance of protecting 
drinking water sources.


Please go to the following link to view the report:


https://ear.waterboards.ca.gov/Home/ViewCCR?PwsID=CA1100616&Year=2021&isCert=false

Copies of the full report will be posted in the Elk Creek Post Office, on the Elk Creek 
Community Bulletin Board and on the Elk Creek Volunteer Fire Dept. Bulletin Board.  
If you would like a full copy sent to your home or business, please call Sharon Green 
at (530) 519-7631 or Kampschmidt Accounting and Payroll Services at (530) 
934-3234.  You may also mail your request to ECCSD, P.O. Box 117, Elk Creek, CA  
95939.


Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua para beber.  Favor 
de comunicarse Elk Creek Community Services District a P.O. Box 117, Elk Creek, CA 
95939 or call (530) 519-7631 para asistirlo en español. 
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